### University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

# University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

Campus News Archive

Campus News, Newsletters, and Events

4-20-2006

## Say goodbye right to the Schumans

**University Relations** 

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/urel\_news

#### **Recommended Citation**

University Relations, "Say goodbye right to the Schumans" (2006). *Campus News Archive*. 1786. https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/urel\_news/1786

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Campus News, Newsletters, and Events at University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. It has been accepted for inclusion in Campus News Archive by an authorized administrator of University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. For more information, please contact <a href="mailto:skulann@morris.umn.edu">skulann@morris.umn.edu</a>.



Contact

Melissa Weber, Director of Communications Phone: 320-589-6414, weberm@morris.umn.edu

Jenna Ray, Editor/Writer

Phone: 320-589-6068, jrray@morris.umn.edu

### Say goodbye right to the Schumans

Summary: UMM students cordially invite everyone to "say goodbye right" to Sam and Nancy Schuman during a farewell picnic from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. Monday, May 1, on the Campus Mall.

(April 20, 2006)-Each year University of Minnesota, Morris Chancellor Sam Schuman tells graduating seniors three things: "Reinvent yourself. You're going to be okay. Take time to say goodbye right."

UMM students cordially invite everyone to "say goodbye right" to Sam and Nancy Schuman during a farewell picnic from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. Monday, May 1, on the Campus Mall. Blair Jasper, Morris Campus Student Association president, will emcee a short program at 5 p.m., which will include a performance by Chuck Grussing and the "Barbershop Quartet."

The Schumans have made their home in Morris since 1995 when Sam accepted the position of vice chancellor for academic affairs and dean. He served as interim chancellor from 1998 to 2000 and as chancellor since 2000. Sam has made significant strides in advancing UMM's public liberal arts mission, participated in the teaching and scholarship of the academy and demonstrated unwavering commitment and service to our community.

In case of rain, the picnic will be held in Oyate Hall, UMM Student Center. For special accommodations, please contact Maggie Larson, special events coordinator, at larsonmt@morris.umn.edu or 320-589-6053.

Through personal and academic discovery, the University of Minnesota, Morris provides opportunities for students to grow intellectually, engage in community, experience environmental stewardship and celebrate diversity. A renewable and sustainable educational experience, Morris prepares graduates for careers, for advanced degrees, for lifelong learning, for work world flexibility in the future, and for global citizenship. Learn more about Morris at morris.umn.edu or call 888-866-3382.